
 
Happy New Year! May this year be your 

BEST EVER!!! 

 

January 8, 2025 Meeting is at the 

East Mesa Christian Church 

706 S. Greenfield Rd, Mesa 

Doors open at noon, meeting at 1pm 

 

 

Equipment Available for 

Members to Borrow 

 
The guild has a variety of looms, reeds and 

other equipment available for members to 

borrow.  Items can be picked up at a meeting, or 

contact Lee Killpack at (407) 459-0606. 

 

Telarana Board Members: 

 

President: Nancy Ryan 

VP/Programs: Ruth Hallows 

Past President: Lee Killpack 

Treasurer/Exhibits: Cindy Reynolds 

Secretary: Carol Gordon 

Demonstrations: Nancy Wanek 

Federation: Paula Rudnick 

Historian: Russ Johnson 

Hospitality: Judy Sirkis 

Library: Karen Kehlenbach 

Membership: Debb Barr 

Newsletter: Sharie Monsam 

Publicity: 

Ways and Means: Winnie Johnson 

Website: Linda Wade 

Workshops: Jean Lavell 

Workshop Assistant: Judith Emerson 

 

 

 

 
 
From our President: 
 
Here we are in a new year!! Hope-
fully all of you have had a blessed 
holiday season with family and 
friends. As you look back to 2024, 
what wonderful fiber adventures 
did you have? Did you learn a new 
skill or find added enjoyment in an 
old one? 
My life coach posed a series of 
questions to us regarding the tran-
sition into 2025 and I would like to 
share them with you to consider 
from a fiber perspective. 

• What brought you the most joy 
in 2025? 

• What were your proudest fiber 
moments? 

• What challenged you the most? 

• Did I step out of my comfort 
zone and try a new fiber some-
thing? 

• What fiber goals did I achieve? 

• What am I most grateful for in 
my fiber world? 

• How did I grow in 2024? 

• Where do I want to go from a fi-
ber perspective in 2025? (This 
last question in mine) 

I am looking forward to great so-
cialization and learning within our 
guild in 2025!  Happy New Year!!! 
   Nancy 
 



• I hope we get to do our weaving 
at the Pueblo Grande Museum 
in February. That is so much 
fun working with the children! 

•  

•  

•  

• AUCTION: At our February 
meeting we’ll have both a live 
and silent auction. You might 
want to use the time between 
now and then to sort through 
your stash and equipment to 
clear out things you aren’t us-
ing. Your trash could be some-
one else’s treasure. We happily 
accept donations or you can 
sell at your own table and give 
the guild 15%.  Last year’s auc-
tion was both profitable and en-
tertaining.  Cash or credit card 
accepted.  
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